MAILING ADDRESS: P. 0. BOX 783 PHONE EX. 3-2727

Oil Cp\s/lo’ifi and gai Senvicss
HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

May 4, 1960

W. L. SMITH

Mr. M. L. Armstrong

0il Conservation Commission
321 Carper Bldge.

Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mose:

Reference to your letters concerning the J. Glen Bennett wells
Pardue #1, Sec. 12-23-27 and the Gulf-State #1 Sec. 17-21-27,
before I went on vacation I checked with Joe Thorpe, Production
Supt. for the late Mr, Bennett,on these wells.

According to Mr. Thorpe's informatdion, the Gulf-State has been

shut down since Mr. Bennett'!s death. I do not know what the status
of it was before the well was shut down, but I will check with Joe
and get some information to you as soon as possible.

We have not filed the well record on the Pardue, as I understood
that further work was to be done on the well, as required by the
Commission. We will, however, go ahead and file the final re-

port, as soon as I can obtain all the necessary formation records

etce.
Thanks.
Yours very truly,
OIL REPORTS AND GAS SERVICES
—
/j/ K J ~ e
hs
cc~Joe Thorpe
Box 695

Carlsbad, New Mexico



